
 

 
 

 
Sixth Form Taster Day – 6th July 

 
 

Thank you for applying to join Nether Stowe Sixth Form.   
 

The Sixth form Transition Day will take place on Thursday 6th July 8.40-3pm and I would like to invite you to attend.  If 
Nether Stowe is not your first choice for post 16 education, and you remain undecided, I would still urge you to come to 
the transition day to find out more about what we offer. 
 
You should attend all of the subjects that you have opted for plus any others that you might be considering on the day. 
If you wish to change any of these prior to the day please let me know. The day will begin at 8:40am in the Little Theatre. 
You are welcome to wait in the common room until this time if required.  Please ensure that you sign in at reception 
when you arrive. On the day you need to ensure that you adhere to the current Sixth Form dress code, a copy of which 
can be found under the student section/sixth form of the school website. 
  
There are a variety of aims for the transition day.  Firstly I want to give you the opportunity to see what Sixth Form life 
is like and enable you to experience the lessons, study rooms and social space.  I want you to be sure that you are on 
the right course and are likely to enjoy the subjects you have chosen.  Secondly, staff want to provide you with bridging 
work to complete over the summer holiday so that you are prepared for the next academic year.  You will have 
opportunities to use all the facilities in the common room as well as the canteen.  You might have some study periods 
during the two days in which you can start your holiday work using the facilities so do bring notebooks and your pencil 
case. Please note that you will be able to use the school canteen but will not be able to go out of school at lunchtime 
during this day. 
   
If, for any reason, you are not able to attend these transition days please email me directly.    
  
I look forward to seeing you then,  
  

H Riley  

  
Miss H Riley  
Head of 6th Form  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


